
'Folk Internship 2024' 

A total of 19 students of Semester II (from English and Sociology Departments) 

interned at Folk from July 1st to 13th, 2024, as part of the NEP curriculum. 

During this period, students delved into stock-taking and inventory 

management, guided by mentors Lina Biswas, Rituraj Bhattacharjee, and 

Sandipan Chattopadhyay. The internship was enriched with work done, daily 

logs and afternoon discussions. 

In a safe and happy learning environment, at the Folk Premises, the students 

enjoyed a hands-on learning experience that not only honed their skills in 

advertising and inventory management but also fostered a strong sense of 

professionalism.  

The students thoroughly enjoyed the experience, finding it both educational and 

rewarding. 
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